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Greetings from the Crevar family to all our friends, prayer warriors, and faithful supporters! The Lord has allowed us the
privilege to meet many wonderful people and to be in some great churches to preach and present our ministry! Over the
past 18 months during our pre-field ministry, we have been consistently reminded of how believers have unity in Christ!
Where else in the world would you find a people that would open their home, share a meal, or even give the keys of a
church over to a complete stranger to accommodate their needs? The common ground is Christ! To say the least, we
have had a great family reunion with our brothers and sisters in Christ!

If | were to give this prayer letter a title, it would be “The Last Leg of our Deputation Journey”. In our last prayer letter,
we were praying specifically that the Lord would bring in our remaining support by the end of May. Praise God, we
reached our goal right in the middle of May! Once again, we are reminded of the goodness of God! David said in Psalms
27:13 “I had fainted, unless | had believed to see the goodness of the Lord in the land of the living.”

Our deputation journey began in the fall of 2023. Two months into our journey, my wife gave birth to our third child,
Oliver. Eighteen months later, 140 churches visited, 67,000 Kilometers (41,600 Miles) travelled in 29 States and 8
Provinces and here we are! We can now say that this chapter of ministry is finished; our ministry of deputation is
complete! We could not have done it without the grace of God and faithful churches with a passion for missions like
yours!

Although we thoroughly enjoyed deputation, we are excited that the reality of getting to the mission field where God
has called us is coming to fruition. We are eager to get to Ottawa; we believe that God is preparing hearts to be reached
there even as | write!

Since getting back to our current home in Southern Ontario, we have been working hard doing some minor renovations
and updates to get our house ready to put on the market. Our goal is to list our house this month (the month of June).
We are praying for a quick sale which will enable us to relocate to Ottawa in a timely manner. We are praying to be able
to get there this summer. We are aware that it will take a miracle to find a home that will suit our family’s needs, but we
serve a mighty God, and no task is too big for Him to complete!

Lord willing, the next time we write to you will be from our mission field, Canada’s Capital City, Ottawa!
Once again, we thank you for your faithfulness to the Lord!

Love, the Crevars — Cody, Amy, Myla, Jethro, & Oliver

Prayer Requests:
e Forour house to sell in a timely manner
e  That we find a house in Ottawa this summer (sufficient to accommodate us plus my wife’s

mother and sister)

e  That the Lord would continue to prepare hearts to be reached in Ottawa

Pray for the nation of Canada as a recession is just beginning
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